
 

 

 
 

May 22, 2013 

 
MasterCard to Increase the 
Network Access and Brand Usage Fee – U.S. 
 
Thank you for making Chase Paymentech your partner in payment processing. We appreciate your 
business and are dedicated to keeping you informed of actions by the payment brands. 
 
MasterCard has announced an increase to the Network Access and Brand Usage (NABU) Fee by 
$0.001 − from $0.0185 to $0.0195. Starting July 1, 2013, this increase will be applied to U.S. domestic 
MasterCard authorizations and refund transactions. 
 
Contact Us 
If you have any questions or need further explanation, please contact your Chase Paymentech Account 
Executive. We’re here to assist you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chase Paymentech provides the compilations, summaries and other information contained within “NewsFlash” to serve as general guidelines. While 
we strive to make sure this information is accurate, Chase Paymentech does not warrant the completeness, timeliness or suitability of this 
information for your specific needs. In addition, the compilations, summaries and information contained within this document do not substitute for the 
Association Rules, which are part of your contract with Chase Paymentech. 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to serve as your payment processor. We value our partnership and remain committed to providing you the product 
and service solutions you need to increase your operational efficiency. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

MGD 

http://www.chasepaymentech.com/statement_fees_defined.html

